
Allen Schrumpf 
<aschrumpf@drmp.com> 

07/03/2007 05:00 PM

To <robert.quigley@dot.state.fl.us>, <jim.mills@dot.state.fl.us>, 
"Schneider, Fred" <FSchneider@lakecountyfl.gov>, 
<agarganta@cte.cc>, <cheryl.adams@dot.state.fl.us>, 

cc Margaret Rembert <MRembert@drmp.com>

bcc

Subject These are the materials for you to review prior to the July 19 
Greenbook Chapter 11 Update Subcommittee Meeting

 
Dear Greenbook Chapter 11 Update Subcommittee Members:
 
Attached for your review prior to our July 19,2007 teleconference at 3 PM are three MSWord 
document files, as follows:
 
The first (Chapter 11 WorkZoneSafety AWS 070307.doc) is our first draft of an Updated Chapter 
11 (July 2007 Draft) to the Florida Greenbook.  Revisions by myself, Amy Datz and Cheryl 
Adams are included.  I included only those revisions to Chapter 11 that I could justify per my 
Memo 1, but included essentially all of the revisions suggested by Amy Datz (regardless of my 
assessment in Memo 2).  All of Cheryl Adam's revisions are included, too.
 
The second (Memo 1) is a memorandum discussing my assessment of the revisions I originally 
suggested in my March 2007 document to the overall Greenbook Committee about updating 
Chapter 11.  At our May, 2007 teleconference, we decided that the changes I originally 
suggested needed to be evaluated carefully to see how they meshed with MUTCD language.  
 
The third (Memo 2) is a memorandum I prepared that did essentially the same type of 
assessment for the changes that Amy Datz had suggested.  
 
Rob, it is my understanding that you will post these materials on the FDOT's website for public 
access.
 
 
Your continued involvement is appreciated.  Let me know if there are any questions.
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